
175 Monroe Rd, Meridianville, Alabama, 35761 . (256) 828 -1607

Dear WEE Care Parents:

Thank you for registering for WEE Care 2023-24! I wanted to go ahead and let you know a few
important dates and details about WEE Care:

1. At this time we have an almost full house for the coming year and children on the waiting list
for many classes. If your plans for WEE Care have changed or change during the summer
please let me know. I will not make the final registration deposits for the school year until the
end of June.

2. With that being said I have had a very large number of teachers who will not be returning to
WEE Care due to retirement, new babies coming, and other reasons. I am seeking teachers
and subs. If you are interested or know anyone who is interested in teaching or subbing please
contact me. I need teachers and subs who are 18 or older with a high school diploma or GED,
Christians who attend a local Bible believing church, and who would love and teach young
children. God has always provided in the past, and we pray that He will provide the exact
people that we need!

3. Here are the dates you need to know for the beginning of the school year:

Parent Orientation for this school year will be on Sunday, August 6 from 3:30- 4:30 p.m. in
the chapel at FBCM. This meeting will be for you as a parent to hear from the director about
handbook policies and other important information. We need at least one parent to attend and
you can choose not to bring your child if you can make other arrangements for them during this
meeting. We will introduce your child’s teachers and allow you to go to the classrooms with
them to learn a little more about them and their classroom procedures.
Open House – On Monday, August 7 we will have Open Hose from 9:00-10:00 a.m. You may
bring your child in during that time to meet their teacher and see their classroom.
WEE Care will begin on Tuesday, August 8 at 9:30 a.m. Remember to get the Church
Center app on your phone for check in and check out. Also please bring your child’s blue card
either on Sunday, Monday or Tuesday morning if needed.

4. If you are new and we do not have a blue card or it has expired, we will need it before your
child can start WEE Care on August 8.

5. Tuition for August will be due on August 10. You can pay by cash or check and use the
tuition envelope provided in your Orientation packet or pay online using the Church Center app.
The link to pay tuition will open the last week of July.

We look forward to having you and your children as a part of WEE Care this year!
Call me if you have any questions 256-348-3531 or email at kimhutto@att.net.

Kim Hutto, WEE Care Director
FBCM WEE Care


